
Hatfield Sanitary District 1 
N9508 County Hwy K 
Merrillan, WI   54574 
 
 
Hatfield Sanitary District 1 Residents 
 
The Hatfield Sanitary District is making a few changes to our billing process, this change is part 
of our ongoing effort in keeping costs down which has been challenging with the rise of 
chemical treatments, aging equipment, service cost, insurance and parts.  We have not raised 
sewer charges in the last 2 years.  
 
We are enclosing the final billing for 2024 (unless you currently receive and pay online-we will 
be sending your final billing via email).  Starting in 2025 there will be only one billing for the 
entire year, currently $460.00 a year rather than $115.00 each quarter. 
 
The 2025 billing will go out on March 1st.  Any bill not paid within the 45 days will be charged a 
$5.00 per month late fee.  Any bill not paid in full and received by September 30, 2025, will be 
put onto your property tax bill. 
 
BUSINESS PROPERTY OWNERS-you can continue to make 4 payments per year if 
you wish, but you will only receive one billing and it must be paid in full and 
received by September 30, 2025 
 
BUSINESS PROPERTY OWNERS : 
 
1ST Payment DUE MARCH 31, 2025 
2ND Payment DUE MAY 31, 2025 
3RD Payment DUE AUGUST 31, 2025 
4TH Payment DUE SEPTEMBER 30 2025 
 
We have provided online billing/pay which some are utilizing and it is appreciated along 
with many already paying for the entire year which is appreciated. 
 
Our goal is to reduce costs by reducing mailings and postage. 
 
Thank you 
 
Hatfield Sanitary District 1 Board 
 


